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Michael Miliska, Service Coordinator 
AERC Com, Inc. 
4317 Fortune Place, Suite J 
West Melbourne Florida 32904 
mmiliska@aerc.com 
 

RE:  Warning Letter 
AERC Com, Inc. 
HW facility ID # FLD984262782 
Brevard County 
OWL-CAP-13-3200 

 
Dear Mr. Miliska: 
 
A hazardous waste inspection was conducted at your facility on January 24, 2013, under the au-
thority of Section 403.091, Florida Statutes (F.S.). During this inspection, possible violations of 
Chapter 403, F.S., Chapter 62-737, Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.), and Title 40 Code of 
Federal Regulations (CFR) Parts 262 and 264 were observed. 
 
During the inspection Department personnel noted the following: 

 Failure to follow permit conditions with drum storage 
 Failure to maintain universal waste containers closed 
 Failure to complete a manifest correctly with an EPA identification number  
 Biennial Report submitted late 
 Manifests with missing final destination signatures 

 
Violations of Florida Statutes or administrative rules may result in liability for damages and 
restoration, and the judicial imposition of civil penalties, pursuant to Sections 403.121 and 403, 
Part IV, Florida Statutes. 
 
Please contact Janine Kraemer of the Central District Office at 407-897-4303 or via e-mail at 
Janine.Kraemer@dep.state.fl.us within 15 days of receipt of this Warning Letter to arrange a 
meeting to discuss this matter. The Department is interested in receiving any facts you may have 
that will assist in determining whether any violations have occurred. You may bring anyone with 
you to the meeting that you feel could help resolve this matter.  
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Please be advised that this Warning Letter is part of an agency investigation, preliminary to 
agency action in accordance with Section 120.57(5), Florida Statutes. We look forward to your 
cooperation in completing the investigation and resolving this matter.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
_______________________ 
Jeff Prather, District Director 
Central District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
 
JP/jk 
 
Enclosures:  Inspection Report (with attachments)  
 
cc:  Maryann Civil, Brevard County Natural Resources Management, maryann.civil@brevardcounty.us 
 


